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SERVICE BULLETIN NUMBER:  04-3-1  

DATE ISSUED:  March 19, 2004  

APPLICATION:  Electric flap drive motors. 

SUBJECT:  Multiple holes in attach lug.  

BACKGROUND AND INTRODUCTION: 

The manufacturer of the motor/drive assembly used in all RV electric flap installations is recalling 
some flap motor/flap drive assemblies. The actuator arms of these components have been drilled 
with two holes at right angles, instead of the intended single hole (see illustration).  

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

Although no service difficulties arising from this aspect of the electric flap installation have ever 
been reported to Van’s Aircraft, Inc., we are requesting the return of all such electric 
flapmotor/drive assemblies.  Replacement flap actuators are available at a discounted price, with 
the return of the cross-drilled actuator. 
 
 

 




